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To: joe <joe@ridgerunnergeo.com>

Good afternoon Joe, 

Attached is the Division's review letter for the McClane Canyon Mine's 2022 Annual Reclamation Report.  Please feel free
to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely, 
Clayton Wein
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 x 8185  |  F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
clayton.wein@state.co.us  |   https://www.drms.colorado.gov
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June 8, 2023 
 
Joe Brinton 
Ridge Runner Consulting LLC 
652 Peony Dr 
Grand Junction, CO 81507 
 
 
 
RE:   McClane Canyon Mine, Permit No. C-1980-004 
          2022 Annual Reclamation Report Review 
 
 
Dear Mr. Brinton, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (the Division) has completed its review of the 
2022 Annual Reclamation Report (ARR) for the McClane Canyon Mine.  The Division finds the 
report to be in compliance with the following Rules: 
 
2.04.13(1) – The ARR was received by the Division on February 8, 2023. 
 
2.04.13(1)(a) – The cover of the ARR includes the name of the permittee, the address and the 
permit number. 
 
2.04.13(1)(b) – The report listed 0.0 acres of new disturbance during the calendar year of 2022.   
 
2.04.13(1)(c) – The report listed that 0.0 acres that were backfilled and graded in 2022.   
 
2.04.13(1)(d) – The report listed 0.0 acres that were topsoiled in 2022. 
 
2.04.13(1)(e) – The report listed 0.0 acres that were seeded during 2022. 
 
2.04.13(1)(f) – A total of 0.0 acres have been previously reseeded to 2022. 
 
2.04.13(2) – Additional documentation provided with the 2022 ARR included a map showing the 
record of reclamation activities at the McClane Canyon Mine.   
 
The Division has no further comments.  This concludes the review of the 2022 Annual 
Reclamation Report for the McClane Canyon Mine.  If you have any questions, please contact 
me at (303)-866-3567 x 8185. 
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Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clayton Wein 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
clayton.wein@state.co.us 
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